
Congressman Thomas O'Neil 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 	. 

March 20, 1979 

Speaker O'Neil: 

Enclosed are copies of information concerning the F.B.I. and the 
House Select Committee on Assassinations. 

I would like to make you,awarepeaker of the House of Representatives, 
aware of certain activites that the House Select Committee on Assass-
inations was involved in during the last year. 

If-yeu-would-liks-any additional information on this-and.ethar_ -.— 
material I have concerning this 18 month, five and a half million 
dollar fiasco, my address and phone number appear below. 

I would also like your assistance in helping me getting the money 
(over f.12000.00) that the House Select Committee on Assassinations 
promised to reimburse me. (Expenses encountered as inft6maat.) 
Thank you very much, 

Sincerely, 

Oliver Patterson 
12350 Old Halls Ferry Road 
Florissant, Missouri 63033 
1.3a-355-150o 


